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<katherine.tyson@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor Barry Wood <Barry.Wood@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Great Wolf Resorts Chesterton

Dear Sirs,

I write to inform you that I strongly object to the potential Great Wolf Resort in Chesterton Oxfordshire. The 
application has stated that employment in the area will benefit and yet this area has no unemployment and this is 
therefore a spurious argument. The application does not take into account the already congested roads in the area, 
the access would be via the small villages in the area via Junction 9/10 and these are already snarled up with traffic 
particularly when there is a problem on either the M40 or the A34. There is no account taken of the impact already 
felt by the villages of traffic to and around Bicester Village. 

The environmental impact in the area will be huge at a time when protection of species, Great Crested Newts for 
example, should be increasing not declining. There has already been a reduction in green space/loss of trees due to 
the Kingsmere and other developments around Bicester. The increase in pollution created by the expected 2 year 
build will be enormous at a time when Oxfordshire is striving to reduce emissions. 

The design of the development appears to be in conflict with the Oxfordshire landscape.

Yours faithfully

Gaye Hudson

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 
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